Weekly News -9nd March 2018

Year 6

Dear Parents & Carers,

The children had a great time bouncing for books last Friday. Please get in your sponsorship money as soon as possible.

We have been including more arithmetic practice in our maths lessons. We often use the website https://myminimaths.co.uk/. On here, you can access questions and answers for all areas of maths. Please have a look at this with your child/children to work on any areas they need strengthening, or just some general arithmetic- it's all good practice!

All three year 6 classes were visited by Mrs. Stephenson this week for a chat about the general behavior of the year group. They were reminded of what behaviours are appropriate, with an emphasis on respecting **all** adults, both in and out of school.

Parent consultations will take place on **Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd March**. Appointment times have been sent home with your child.

Mrs Howarth, Mrs Lawn, Miss Bennett and Mrs Vincer.

Homework:

Spellings- prefixes

Misunderstood, unbelievable, reappear, disappear, antiseptic, supermarket

Maths

Please complete the ten minute test.

English

Please complete the ten minute reading comprehension, as well as the 10 minute grammar and spelling test.

All homework due in Tuesday 13th March 2018



Date Reminder

Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd March Parents' evening

Recommended Reads

Wonder by RJ Palacio

Auggie and Me by RJ Palacio

The Alex Rider Series by Anthony Horowitz

Groosham Grange by Anthony Horowitz